

FLORENCE INTERNATIONAL SCHOOL CLASS- IV WORKSHEET NO :11 ENGLISH

NAME: Read the stanza carefully:

Live thy Life Young and old, Like yon oak, Bright in spring, Living gold; Summer-rich And then Autumn-changed Soberer-hued Gold again. All his leaves Fall'n at length Look, he stands, Trunk and bough Naked strength.

Answer the following questions:

- a) What is the main idea of the poem?
- b) Which lines of the poem are representative of human youth?
- c) Which lines of the poem convey that the oak is steadfast and strong despite the changes that life brings?
- d) Give the suitable title o the poem.
- e) Frame the sentence of:
 - i) Summer ii) Autumn

Read the passage carefully:

There are wild dogs and pet dogs. Pet dogs are helpers and friends to people. There were no pet dogs 15,000 years ago. Men and women learned how to work with dogs. Dogs helped humans travel from Asia to North America 10,000 years ago by pulling sledges in the snow. People say dogs are "man's best friend." They help with farming. They help with hunting. They help with fishing. They can pull things for people. They can help find things. There are many colours of dogs. There are white dogs, grey dogs, black dogs, and brown dogs. A dog's fur can be short or long. Dogs have curly hair or straight fur. There are very small dogs. They are only 6-8 inches tall. There are very big dogs. They are about 3 feet tall. Some dogs can see well. Some dogs do not see very well. All dogs can hear well. They can hear sounds that people cannot hear. They can hear high sounds and low sounds. They can hear the sound very far away. All dogs can smell very well. They can smell 40 times better than humans! Dogs live 5 to 13 years, but some dogs live much longer. One dog lived to be 24 years old.

Answer the following questions.

- a) What did men and women learn?
- b) How did dogs help the humans to travel America?
- c) What can all dogs do well?
- d) How old was the oldest dog?
- e) Find the antonyms of:
- f) a) near b) push

DATE: 13/04/2020